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March 31, 2025 
 
 
 
Re: Council Agenda 8.3 (10) Provision of Basic Needs 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
 
The attached two contracts for Safe Space were obtained after filing an MFIPPA request on Oct 
4/24 and providing payment for the $105 (3.5 hours of search time).  The contracts which were 
received on Feb 12/25 had all of the expenses redacted. 
 
In order to provide faster and more transparent information to the public, I very much 
appreciated members of the CPSC moving and supporting my amendments requesting that 
copies of the contracts be provided for receipt at the first CPSC meeting after the contracts are 
executed.  
 
I will work on a motion to the appropriate committee making this a policy decision that would 
eliminate the need for an amendment to future recommendations for these single source 
procurements.  It would also reduce the time and money spent on MFIPPA requests.   
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Susan Stevenson 
City Councillor, Ward 4 


